
From: judybug2@frontier.com
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Public Comment on Case #AS 2021-006
Date: Friday, June 6, 2025 7:47:09 PM

Dear Clerk Brown,
Please add my name and comment to all those folks who wisely reject allowing big 
business to pollute our waters.
Please comply with the coal ash rules at the Marion, Illinois, coal plant and do not 
allow the waters in all eight ponds to continue to contaminate and pollute local ground 
water.  Local residents and especially the Lake of Eqypt are threatened and deserve 
to be protected.
Judy Ashby
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